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S T .  P A T R I C K S  D A Y  
MARCH 17TH  
Here are some fun and non-
alcoholic festive St. Paddy’s Day 
drink ideas. These would be a 
nice addition to any celebrations 
or a cute surprise for the kids 

https://goodwillwa.org/event/adult-ged-high-school-2/2023-10-12/
https://goodwillwa.org/event/adult-ged-high-school-2/2023-10-12/


PTHD Newsletter       

 

PTHD Newsletter 2 
 

 
MAINTENANCE CORNER 

This month we wanted to focus on keeping stairways and stairwells clear. These need to remain 
clean and clear just in case there are any issues emergency personnel can access units in a timely 
manner. This is also a trip hazard for residents having to maneuver around obstructions. These 
obstructions also provide shelter to pests during these cold months.  Any questions or concerns make sure 
you contact your RS or maintenance for clarification or resolutions. 

Please contact:  
Phillip Campbell-Joseph (253)573-7923 
Rehab/Maintenance Manager  
Phillip.Joseph@PuyallupTribe-nsn.gov 

 

  

 

 

  

 

ONLINE PAYMENTS NOW AVAILABLE!!! 
PTHD has now launched the online portal for rent 
payments. All you need to do is follow this link 
https://billerpayments.com/app/enrolledwebui/#/login?bs
n=ptoihousing and set up an account for payments from 
your bank account and/or debit card. You can authorize 
the payment to be processed that day or an upcoming 
date of your choosing. We will still be accepting 
payments at the office. All PTHD employees are willing to 
assist any residents that may need help with the online 
payment option. This option will make it easier for all 
residents to pay their rent on time, as it will eliminate your 
need to come down to the office.  

      STINK BUGS 
SEE SOMETHING…SAY SOMETHING… 

Every month we will focus on specific pests that plague residents here 
in the Northwest. This month we will focus on Stink Bugs. With us 
heading into spring, these bugs will come out of their hibernation and 
be more present around your home.   

Brown Marmorated Stink Bugs are an invasive species from East Asia. 
They are invasive because they are not indigenous to this area. With 
them being a non-native species, they are able to eat a wide variety of 
plants that consist of over 170 different species of fruits and 
vegetables.   

To prevent get rid of Stink Bugs the recommendation is to NOT squish 
them. They emit an odor that is very pungent and may attract other 
stink bugs into your home. The recommendation is to make sure your 
house is sealed properly around windows and doors. The best way to 
get rid of them is to fill a foil roasting pan with water and dish soap. You 
then want to place a light over the pan to attract the bugs. 
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